
 
 

 

Dear Community Partner: 

Would you donate to help feed a family in the community?  The Sunshine Division is hosting its sixth-annual 

spring fundraiser, SHINE! on May 18, 2017. This year, we are featuring a silent auction to help raise funds for 

hungry children, seniors, and veterans in our community. Would you be willing to donate ?  Your donation 

would be recognized in event signage as well as a thank you on our social media channels before and after 

the event. 

Since 1923, the Portland Police Bureau Sunshine Division has been providing free emergency food and 

clothing relief to Portland families and individuals in need. Whether due to the loss of a job, domestic crime, 

illness, or victims of fire or disaster, the Sunshine Division has built a 94-year legacy of mobilizing quickly and 

efficiently to assist distressed Portlanders. In addition to our nine decade tradition of delivering holiday food 

boxes every December, we also offer emergency food assistance six days a week at our North Portland 

warehouse.  Through our unique partnership with the Portland Police Bureau who store food boxes at each 

police precinct, food is delivered year round by officers to members of our community in a time of crisis. In 

addition to food relief, we also offer new and gently-used clothing at our North Portland facility and provide 

over a million pounds of bulk food and clothing to more than 20 metro area non-profits throughout the year 

at no cost to these agencies.   

I hope that you will consider donating to our fundraiser as the Sunshine Division has more than doubled the 

amount of families we serve over the past three year and your support is needed now more than ever.  

Sincerely, 

 

Melissa Gittelman 
Volunteer and Development Coordinator 
Portland Police Bureau Sunshine Division 
Direct: 503.823.2176 
687 N. Thompson Street 
Portland, OR 97227 
www.sunshinedivision.org 
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Shine! Donation Agreement 2017 

Thank you for supporting the Sunshine Division’s  

annual spring fundraiser, SHINE!, May 18, 2017 

The value of your gift is tax deductible under IRS section 501(c)3. Tax ID #93-0429354 

 

Company Name:________________________ 

 

Fax:_________________________ 

Address:___________________________________________________________ 

Email Address:______________________________________________________ 

Website___________________________________________________________ 

Phone: ____________________________________________________________ 

Item Description_____________________________________________________ 

Retail Value $____________________ 

___ Please pick up item   ___ I will drop off/mail item 

Please send agreement to:  

Melissa Gittelman, Sunshine Division 

687 N Thompson Street 

Portland, OR 97227      

or email: Melissa@sunshinedivision.org 


